10th August, 2010

Mr. James Watson,

432, Ellis Street,

Long Island,

Canada.

Dear Mr. Watson,

We are immensely pleased to inform you that your investment in our mutual fund company has registered a surprising growth of 16.75% from 10.27% during the financial year. Congratulations to you sir. We are much more elated to let you know that, our company is launching a new mutual fund scheme which assures the client; a minimum 5% guaranteed growth every month. Moreover, this scheme is designed only for our priority clients, who invest with our Company regularly.

Hence I request you to go through the details of our new mutual fund scheme. Let me remind you once again that this scheme is especially for our priority clients. So don’t lose this wonderful investment opportunity.

Attached with this letter are the details of the scheme. This scheme is only for limited period i.e. from 15th August to 31st August. Awaiting your response.

Thanking you.

Yours truly,

Kane Marathon,

Manager,

Prime Mutual Funds Company.

